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AAU Vice President welcomed the freshmen students

Dr. Amer Qasem, the AAU Vice President welcomed the freshmen students who joined Al Ain
University of Science and Technology in the new academic year 2018-2019, during the
orientation meeting organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs at Abu Dhabi Campus.

The Vice President said that the university embraces its students with all their creativity,
energies and talents. He added; "Al Ain University of Science and Technology is proud to be
one of the most prestigious educational institutions in the UAE, which is always striving for
global leadership in education”. He also wished all students a fruitful and successful school
year.

For his part, Dr. Hani Al Jarrah, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs, talked about the Deanship of
Student Affairs role, its objectives, and activities. He also talked about the university system,
reviewing the rights of students and the most important university terms.
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